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June 8 1986 
 
 
Dear Marly, 

 
On behalf of CPI, and Mr. Guenther and I personally, want to thank you for doing such an 
excellent job of baby-sitting for David Wolfowitz, son of the United States of America’s 
Ambassador to Indonesia, Paul Wolfowitz, during the week-end of 24-25 May. 
 
The Ambassador was very pleased with your care of David, particularly considering his diet 
which was most important. The Ambassador remarked on your maturity and I want you to 
know that your actions reflected upon all our American young people in camp . 

 
Again, we sincerely thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Mr. & Mrs. G. 
Managing Director, 
Caltex Indonesia 




